
 

Old Pike Country Club 
2023 Board Membership 

Officers: 
Amy Brown                       President 
Dan Koch                  Vice President 
Walter Guth                      Secretary 
Kevin Dodd                       Treasurer 
 

Class of 2021: 
Cindi Wagner (2018) 
Danny Matthys (2018) 
Krystina Mannell 
 

Class of 2022: 
Amy Brown (2019) 
Gena Hill 
Dan Koch 
Jason Word (2019) 
 
Class of 2023 
Roy Copeland (2020) 
Jessi Corriston (2020) 
Kevin Dodd (2014) 
Walter Guth (2020) 
Stacy Mudd 
 

Committee Chairs 
Danny Matthys                  Facilities 
Gena Hill     Capital Improvements 
Jessi Corriston                         Social  
Ellen Hamilton                      Rentals 
Penny Burnidge          Membership 
Cindi Wagner                             Dive 
Amy Brown                               Swim 
Jessica Tunsill                         Tennis 
Eric Kolkmeier                    Disc Golf 
Stacy Mudd                  Snack Shack 
Gena Hill                         Spirit Wear 
Cindi Wagner                      Website 
Christina Roth & Amy Brown     
                                      Sponsorships 
Gena Hill                        Mice Derby 
Frank Salerno                Accountant  
 
    

 

2023 Annual Membership Meeting 
7 p.m., Tuesday, February 13, 2024 

Club Room 
 

STATE OF THE CLUB ADDRESS 
Amy Brown, 2023 President  

 

2023 was an exciting year at Old Pike--one of our best yet! Membership continued to grow, 
and we were able to make multiple improvements to the Club. We made huge renovations 
to our pool, which had not been redone since 1980 (or so), and to the pump house, both of 
which were in desperate need of renovation, and which stand today as both beautiful and in 
full working order.  Additionally, we were able to resurface the lower tennis courts, which 
had started to peel again, and make many improvements to the Disc Golf course. The Board 
is always hard at work behind the scenes to make Old Pike the best it can be for our 
membership to enjoy. 
 

For 2024 we are entering a one-year contract with a pool management company to be onsite 
each day ensuring pool water is balanced for both pools, safety requirements are met, and 
bathrooms are stocked.  We are excited about this! 
 

The Board is always cautious with our finances, making sure to keep the membership’s best 
interest with every financial decision. With Old Pike Country Club having been established in 
1957, maintenance, improvements, and large expenditures are inevitable. Although able to 
pay all bills and make repairs and updates through current cash flow, the Board suggested 
capital improvements to the Club in 2023 requiring a loan and annual dues increase that 
Membership approved last year.   I am happy to report we are in good standing with that 
loan and were even able to make a substantial principal reduction at the end of 2023. 
Members are encouraged to attend our monthly Board meetings, at which current financials 
are presented, or may ask to see the financials at any time.  
 

Having fun, making memories, and developing lifelong friendships at Old Pike is our goal, and 
we thank our members who have participated in our social events throughout 2023.  We are 
hard at work planning great 2024 events.  
 

Our Boad is 100% volunteer, serving out of love for Old Pike and with great hope for the 
future.  There are no financial concessions or payment made to any Board Member for their 
services.  And, with that, let us kick off the Season with the election of the Class of 2024. 

NOMINATION AND ELECTION OF THE 2024 BOARD 
BOARD ELECTION OF 2024 OFFICERS  

 

VOTING UPON THE 2024 BY LAWS REVISIONS 
 

Adjourn 
 

 
 


